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QUARTERLY CONNECTION 

WINNER OF FREE 
CRMU Sweatshirt 

Vicki Garnes  

WINNER OF FREE 
CRMU Gift Pack 

Bev Alexander  

Winner Listing: 
CRMU appreciates your busi-
ness!  As a token of our ap-
preciation, each quarter we 
will have small drawings for 
our communications custom-
ers.  Please check the news-
letter to see if you are a win-
ner and THANK YOU for your 
business! 

WINNER OF FREE 
CRMU Sweatshirt 

John Richards  

Thanks! 

Energy  
Saving Tip 

Furnace Maintenance 
Get Ready for Winter! 

 

You can save money and 
increase your comfort by 
properly maintaining your 
furnace! 
   

  Have a contractor clean 
and tune your furnace system 
annually.  This will increase 
operating efficiency and may 
prevent costly emergency 
repairs.   
 

  Clean or replace filters on 
your furnace once a month! 

SEPTEMBER 2014  

 CRMU understands how 
important the internet has 
become in the everyday opera-
tions of our local businesses 
and residents.  CRMU is com-
mitted to continually monitor-
ing and evaluating our net-
work’s performance to identify 
when upgrades are needed to 
maintain a high quality prod-
uct. 
 CRMU has made invest-
ments into system monitoring 
hardware and software that 
not only allows us to view nu-
merous vital operating levels, 
but also allows us to diagnosis 

and identify troubled equip-
ment and fix the issues before 
they become service affecting.   
 CRMU also recently pur-
chased a new cable modem 
termination system (CMTS) 
which allows us to bond multi-
ple RF channels together to 
offer faster 
download and 
u p l o a d 
speeds.  Addi-
tionally, CRMU 
tripled our 
transport ca-
pacity to ac-
c o m m o d a t e 
current and 
future load 
growth. 
 CRMU is 
also making 
plans for the 
future devel-
opment of an 
all fiber optic 

network.  By having fiber to 
every customer, CRMU will 
ensure that our businesses 
and residents will have future 
access to the fastest data 
network possible as internet 
traffic continues to grow at an 
exponential rate. 

Internet Speeds up to 200 Mbps Available!!! 

SEC Network Added to CATV Lineup 
     As part of the recently negotiated network programming contracts with ESPN, CRMU has added 
the SEC Network to our channel lineup due to mandatory distribution requirements.   The SEC Net-
work is a cable college sports network operated by ESPN Inc. dedicated to coverage of the South-
eastern Conference which launched on August 14th.   

      

HD—Ch. 81 
Analog—Ch. 34 



                PROJECT 
                SHARE 

                   

                          “Add a PS To Help        

                           A Neighbor”  
 
  

    Project Share is a plan, created by your 
municipal utility, to assist needy households 
in paying their wintertime energy bills. 
 You can help by adding a regular Project 
Share contribution to your monthly utility 
payment, or by making a direct donation to 
Project Share.  These funds will then be dis-
tributed to neighbors in need for wintertime 
energy costs. 
 A local committee will oversee Project 
Share to guarantee all contributions are 
handled equitably and efficiently. 
 So please, add a PS - Project Share - to 
your utility payment each month.  It’s a sim-
ple way to share some warmth with those 
who need it. 

 

 
 
 

I’d like to help a neighbor in need with a  

tax-deductible contribution to Project Share. 

 
    Name 

 

    Address 

 

    City / State                                                 Phone 
 

 

             I will contribute $__________ per month to  

             Project Share.  I understand this amount will   

             be billed to me monthly. 
 

             I have enclosed a $__________ donation to  

             Project Share. 
 

Please cut this section out and mail it to: 

Coon Rapids Municipal Utilities 

Attention: Project Share 

P.O. Box 207 
Coon Rapids, IA 50058 

Project Share - ”PS” 

Coon Rapids Municipal Utilities  -  Dedicated to Customer Service Since 1937 

Safety Award 

WASHINGTON, 
D.C., On August 
13, 2014 The 
American Public 
Gas Association  
(APGA) awarded 
Coon Rapids 

Municipal Gas Utility with a 
2013 Safety Award for its out-
standing safety record over the 
past year. 
 “Safety doesn’t happen by 
accident,” said General Man-
ager Brad Honold.  “We work 
very hard to provide a safe 
work environment for our em-
ployees, and they in turn are 
very committed to providing 
safe and reliable service to our 
customers.” 


